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Date: 4th April 2025 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
I would like to thank you for your interest in the post of KS1 and KS2 class teachers at Westminster 
Primary School. These roles are full-time and permanent. 
 
Since January 2009, we have been on a remarkable school improvement journey which has placed us 
amongst the most improved schools in the country. Our last Ofsted inspection (January 2020) rated 
us as a ‘good’ school. 
 
Westminster is characterised by a relentless drive for improvement in every area of school life. We 
are proud of ‘doing things differently’. This approach has led to us becoming a highly regarded 
institution, with recognition of our excellent practice and as a result, we have provided significant 
levels of support for other schools. 
 
I hope that you will apply for the post. Should you be successful, you will be joining a highly 
successful and dedicated teaching team.  
 
The board of trustees is closely involved in the management of the school through various 
committees and we also have an active fundraising association involving parents and staff.  
 
We aim to challenge and inspire all pupils and have very high expectations of our children who are 
predominantly from ethnic minority backgrounds. We have a variety of extra-curricular activities, 
ranging from a variety of before and after sports clubs including football, tennis, badminton, 
gymnastics and many others. The school has a friendly, welcoming atmosphere and everyone works 
in partnership with each other to ensure our pupils are given the best opportunities possible.  
 

I look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely, 

M.Samad 

 
Mr Maneer Samad 
Headteacher 
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